
12/1/21 @ 3:37 pm 

 

Hi, this is for this is Gabriel Pillmann 964 Dayton Ave St. Paul, MN. 55104.  651-307-3190 comment 

about the property tax hearing there, which the meeting is today December 1.   In the notice, it 

didn't say that you have to like leave a comment by yesterday to be included in today, so that's 

frustrating. Anyway, I am against raising the property taxes. For me, it's another 8%. Not feasible, 

and it's just it's too much, so the city needs to figure out how to get the money in a different way, 

not of the necessarily property taxes for paying for everything there. So just figure it out, I guess 

that would be great. Uhm, thank you bye. 
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